
PCN - 15 057

Release Date: July 03 2015

Product Manager:

Subject:

Distribution:

Type of Change:

Change Description:

Reason for Change:

Affected Parts:

Effective Date of Change:

Last Time Buy Date:

Last Disty Return Date:

Last Time Shipment Date

Datasheet Attached? No

Qual/Test Data Attached? Yes

Samples Availability Date: July 3 2015

Available Alternatives? N/A

Note:

Customer shall intimate the product Manager any Concern regarding the PCN within 3 weeks of the release date.

PCN is considered approved by the customer if no communication is received within 3 weeks

Packaging Change

Product/Process Change Notifications

Product Name:

General

Power Blade

Power Blade Vertical Receptacle

Daisy Liu

Packaging Change

Questions? Daisy Liu/Product Manager

+86 769 88669320/ Daisy.Liu@fci.com

Redesign the packaging tray for listed part numbers and change the connector orientation in tray from 

"tails toward up" to "tails toward side".No change of SPQ and MOQ.                                                                                                

1) Existing "tails toward up" tray has potential damage to the tail of the connector when the package 

sufferes  serious shock/vibration during transportation. Optimized  new packing with orientation change 

of the product will avoid the potential damage to the tail.

2) FCI has two kinds of packing for PwrBlade V/T REC, the old part numbers created before 2008 are 

using the packing methods with potential risk due to "tail toward up", while the part numbers created

after 2008 are using the new packing with "tail toward side". 

So this PCN is to change the part numbers packing method for the part numbers created before year 

2008.

See attached file

Contact your local FCI Representative, or Product Manager

October 5, 2015

NA

NA

NA


